
Hi Karen,  
 
 
Sorry I missed your call.  
 
Please see attached.  I have Jeff’s training material.  I also have a couple pictures.  The 2 drums with rags 
and trash are now labeled, the wall has been painted, the tank you showed in front of the wall with the 
white tanks.  That is not ours. That must belong to Ryan Petroleum.  
 
 
This is what I have so far. I will send the rest by end of business tomorrow.  
 
 
 
 
Thanks,  
 








	submittal 9-6-21
	submittal 9-6-21
	imagejpeg_0017
	imagejpeg_0017

	imagejpeg_0018

